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Join Us for Our Classic Car 
Cruise-In!
Ferris Hills at West Lake is hosting a Classic Car 
Cruise-In on Thursday, September 7, from 11 a.m. 
to 2 p.m. at 1 Ferris Hills, off Peg Rayburn Drive in 
Canandaigua.

Bring a lawn chair, enjoy a leisurely afternoon in our 
gazebo area, and grab a $2 hot dog for lunch!

For more information about the Cruise-In, call 
585-393-0410. Our rain date for this event is 
September 8.

Hope to see you there!
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While musical performances are a staple of our monthly 
activity calendar, we always kick it up a notch in the summer, 
and this year is no exception.

On July 13, we welcomed the Finger Lakes Chamber Music 
Festival string quartet featuring the festival’s artistic director, 
Richard Auldon Clark. Clark is the conductor and music 
director of both the Manhattan Chamber Orchestra and the 
Butler Symphony Orchestra. He was joined in the quartet by 
members of the Manhattan Chamber Orchestra.

“They delighted residents with a bit of everything with their 
‘Bach to Rock’ program covering Bach and Beethoven, Duke 
Ellington, Henry Mancini, The Beatles, folk, ragtime, jazz, 
dance rhythms, the best of Broadway, themes from films, even 
old-fashioned fiddle music,” said Resident Services Manager 
Claire Watson. 

The following week, John Paulsen and Tim Chaapel with 
special guest Richie Cardinale brought their “good time music” 
to Ferris Hills to kick off a series of courtyard concerts. They 
were followed on July 26 by jazz from the Bill Tiberio Band.

You still have two chances to join us for our courtyard concerts!

On Wednesday, August 2, we will welcome back the Music 
Makers big band. Then, on August 9, popular local duo Meyer 
& McGuire will return to share their folk, Americana, and 
country sound.

Don’t forget to bring your lawn chair!

PHOTOS FROM RECENT EVENTS:

Ferris Hills is Alive with 
the Sound of Music

A party held in honor of a longtime staff member along 
with a concert from a Ferris Hills favorite, ATYLS string 
quartet, were among the highlights of recent events.

The Finger Lakes Chamber Music Festival string quartet 
delighted our residents in our Rayburn Hall.


